Britain

Britain is a stable and democratic society. Its citizens have many freedoms, among them freedom of speech, religion, and the press. It is the leading member of both the European Union and the Commonwealth and has a major world role as a member of the United Nations Security Council.

Britain is the fifth largest trading nation in the world.

It is one of the largest exporters of goods and is a major centre for financial and insurance services. It has the largest energy resources of any country in the European Union and is an important world producer of oil, natural gas and coal.

The standard of living of the average Briton is similar to that of other citizens of Western countries, and a good deal higher than that of Japan and other East Asian countries.

Britain s National Health Service is famous worldwide and its universities and institutes of higher education attract over 50,000 foreign students a year.

Britain has for centuries encouraged research and innovation and its record of achievements has been maintained throughout the 20th century. Nobel prizes for science have been won by sixty-eight British citizens. In the fields of art, media and sport, Britain enjoys an international reputation. Britain has nuclear weapons, a strong army and remains a country widely respected all over the world.

Выполните задания к тексту:

1.Ответьте на вопросы по тексту:

What	society	is	Britain?	

- 1) democratic and weak
- 2) democratic and stable
- 3) stable and strong

What resources are important in Britain?

- 1) gold, coal and iron
- 2) oil, gas and copper
- 3) oil, gas and coal

Which international organosation is Britain a member of?

- 1) the United States
- 2) the European Union
- 3) East Asian countries

How many British citizens have the nobel prize won?

- 1) fifty-five
- 2) sixty-four

3) sixty-eight					
2. Продолжите предложение согласно логике текста					
Britain is					
1) one of the largest producers of different wares					
2) one of the countries in the world where commondity outpit is big					
3) one of the countries in the world which exports many goods					
3. Поставьте «Т» там, где предложения верные и «F» там, где предложения неверные					
1) Britain is the second largest trading country in the world					
2) It has for centuries encouraged research and innovation					
3) Britain is a member of the European Union					
4) The British have no freedoms					
5) Britain has a weak army and nuclear weapons					
6) Britain s Health Service is famous worldwide					
7) Найдите лишнее слово в каждом предложении					
8) It is one of the largest biggest exporters of goods					
9) The standard of living people of the average Briton is similar to that of other citizens of Western countries					
10) Britain remains a country widely respected all over on the world					
11) Its the citizens have many freedoms					
4. Вставьте пропущенные слова в предложения					
Britain s National Health Service is famous worldwide and its of higher education attract many students.					
Britain is an imporatnt world of oil, gas and coal					
Britain is the leading member of both and the Commonwealth					
It has largest energy resources					
5. Расположите пункты плана в логической последовательности					
1) standard of living					
2) reputation of Britain					
3) Britain s position					

4) Trading

6. Выберите главную мысль текста

- 1) Britain is a stable and democratic society
- 2) Britain is a developed state
- 3) Britain is the fifth largest trading nation in the world

7. Выберите русский вариант английского предложения

The standard of living of the average Briton is similar to that of other citizens of Western countries.

- 1) уровень жизни среднего британца схож с уровнем жизни граждан других западных стран
- 2) уровень жизни многих британцев похож на уровень жизни в западных странах
- 3) уровень жизни в Великобритании отличается от уровня жизни в западных странах

8. Выберите русский вариант английского предложения

Britain has for centuries encouraged research and innovation and its record of achievements has been maintained throughout the 20th century.

- 1) Англия приветствует исследования и открытия, которых было очень много в 20 веке
- 2) На протяжении столетий Англия приветствовала исследование и открытия, и рекордное число достижений было поддержано и в 20 веке
- 3) Исследования и открытия всегда приветствовались в Англии, число которых увеличилось в 20 веке.

9. Выберите английский вариант русского предложения

В областях искусства, средств массовой информации и спорте Англия сохраняет свою международную репутацию.

- 1) Britain is developed, cultural and sport country
- 2) Britain has the reputation in the world as a cultural and sport country
- 3) In the fields of art, media and sport, Britain enjoys an international reputation.

10. Выберите заголовок соответствующий прочитанному тексту

- 1) A member of the European Union
- 2) The official view of Britain
- 3) One of the largest countries

текст перевести письменно!